
To all Oregon Legislators, 

I vehemently oppose SB210. This is a blatant attempt at voter suppression. Oregon voters 
have not asked for in person only voting. This is only being brought up because of 
Republican support for a criminal administration. My husband and parents are all disabled.  
This would be an undue hardship on so many all because Republicans know the higher 
voter turnout, results in more votes cast for Democrats.  Ultimately this is a decision that 
should be made by the voters, not legislators.  

Sincerely, 

Susan N Silva 
500 Wagner Creek Rd 
Talent, OR 97540 


